
10/8/12

Mr. Bryant,

Tandrea told me that you called to let her know the disorderly conduct charges that you
represented her on in Lawrenceville were dropped.

Thank you for everything you did to counsel her and get the charges dropped.  We are
very grateful for your help. 

Sincerely,
Lenise Hope (Tandrea's Grandmother)


